
921 SEVENTEENTH STREET. N. W. 

WASHINGTON 6, D. C

June 16, 1960

Dear Delegate:

This is a personal not to invite you to visit the Symington

headquarters in the Biltmore Hotel as soon as you arrive in Los 
Angeles for our National Convention.

I am serving as co-chairman of the Symington 
Campaign for the following reasons: 

I believe that senator Symington's
business experience, his administration experience in government,

his honesty of character, and his high 
patriotism will make him a great President.

Most Sincerely, Jane R. 

Barkley

 Mrs. Allen W. Barkley


